
 
600 South Tyler St. 

Amarillo, TX 79101 
 
 
 
February 29, 2016 
 
 
 
Name 
Address 
City, State, zip code 
 
Dear Landowner: 
 
Southwestern Public Service Company (“SPS”) is proposing to build a 345-kV transmission line 
that may affect property that you own.  SPS has been working on the routing of this transmission 
line for several months and has held open house meetings to inform landowners about this 
project.  Since these open house meetings were held, SPS has determined that additional routing 
segments are needed for the proposed project to increase the number of potential routes.  Your 
land has been identified as being potentially affected by one or more of these new segments. 
 
Enclosed is a map showing the new proposed segments and the segments originally proposed at 
the landowner meetings.  Please review these new proposed segments on or near your property 
and call me if you have any questions or concerns or if you would like to meet with an SPS 
representative.  My phone number is 806-378-2435. 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance with this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lance Kenedy 
Lance Kenedy 
Principal Agent, Siting & Land Rights 
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